
 

on  

Thursday, May 3 at 1:00 pm 

 

Beginning April 2018, Medicare will issue new 

cards to beneficiaries replacing your social 

security number with an 11 character             

identifier number.  

 

Join Joyce Kuhn as she discusses the 

changes and answers questions regarding 

the new Medicare cards. 

 


